



Written Test No. 3

Grade 7 and 8

B. USE OF LANGUAGE

Question I. Find the word which has different sound in the part underlined. (0.5 points)

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|-----------------------------|----------------------|-----------------------------|
| 1. A. contam <u>i</u> nate | B. poll <u>u</u> tion | C. l <u>o</u> ch | D. awes <u>o</u> me |
| 2. A. d <u>u</u> mp | B. ts <u>u</u> nam <u>i</u> | C. er <u>u</u> ption | D. earpl <u>u</u> g |
| 3. A. sch <u>e</u> dule | B. l <u>e</u> gend | C. eff <u>e</u> ct | D. th <u>e</u> rma <u>l</u> |
| 4. A. want <u>e</u> d | B. nak <u>e</u> d | C. danc <u>e</u> d | D. need <u>e</u> d |
| 5. A. <u>w</u> ho | B. <u>w</u> hen | C. <u>w</u> here | D. <u>w</u> hat |
| 6. A. celebrat <u>e</u> d | B. lik <u>e</u> d | C. wash <u>e</u> d | D. stopp <u>e</u> d |
| 7. A. w <u>a</u> ste | B. gr <u>a</u> vy | C. par <u>a</u> de | D. l <u>a</u> ter |
| 8. A. ob <u>e</u> y | B. mon <u>e</u> y | C. k <u>e</u> y | D. hon <u>e</u> y |
| 9. A. s <u>u</u> gar | B. s <u>c</u> ared | C. s <u>a</u> y | D. s <u>u</u> rprise |

Question II. Find the word which has different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1.A. illustrate | B. kangaroo | C. permanent | D. absolutely |
| 2.A. collapse | B. damage | C. forest | D. poison |
| 3.A. puzzle | B. litter | C. visual | D. volcano |
| 4. A. artistic | B. historic | C. dramatic | D. scientific |
| 5. A. medical | B. hospital | C. politic | D. electric |
| 6. A. festival | B. perform | C. parade | D. enjoy |
| 7. A. famous | B. Christmas | C. Easter | D. rename |
| 8. A. money | B. teacher | C. delicious | D. funny |
| 9. A. greasy | B. exciting | C. shocking | D. moving |

Question III. Choose the best answer.

1. Mi and Nick like _____ back Mi's home village on holiday.
A. comes B. come C. came D. coming
2. If the factory _____ dumping poison into the lake, all the fish and other aquatic animals will die.
A. continues B. to continue C. continued D. will continue
3. Water _____ in the lake has made the fish die.
A. pollution B. pollute C. polluted D. polluting
4. If the air wasn't dirty, I _____ so much.
A. wouldn't sneeze B. sneeze C. would sneeze D. to sneeze
5. If the factory continues dumping poison into the lake, all the fish and other aquatic animals _____.
A. die B. to died C. dead D. will die
6. Water pollution is the _____ in the lake has made the fish die.
A. contaminating B. contaminate C. contaminated D. contamination
7. My mother _____ long black hair when she was young.
A. used to have B. would have C. was having D. has
8. _____ is it from your house to the nearest cinema? - About 2km
A. How often B. How far C. How D. How many



Written Test No. 3

Grade 7 and 8

9. _____ the film was so boring , we saw it from beginning to end.
A. In spite of B. However C. Although D. Despite
10. I'm sure you'll find the film _____
A. amuse B. amused C. amusing D. to amusing
11. I was _____ to learn that the director of that gripping film has been given a prize.
A. interested B. interest C. interesting D. to interest
12. Turkey is one of the traditional foods at _____
A. Diwali B. Tet C. Thanksgiving D. Halloween

Question IV. Put the verbs in brackets into the correct form.(1.5 points)

- The kangaroo (become) _____ a symbol of Australia since 1973.
- If there were more trees in this area, the air (be) _____ fresher.
- The earthquake occurred at midday when they (have) _____ lunch.
- He usually (go) _____ to school by bike.
- My father used to (go) _____ fishing when he was a child.
- They (live) _____ here for 8 years.
- If we (recycle) _____ more, we will help the Earth.
- More and more trees (cut) _____ down recently.
- If Lucy (have) _____ her laptop with her, she would email me.
- If you don't go to bed soon, you (be tired) _____ in the morning.
- English (speak) _____ all over the world.
- Mike (meet) Fiona before they worked together? _____

C-READING:

Question V Read the passage and answer the questions.(1.0 point)

Visual pollution has a greater effect on people than you may think. I remember when I went to a big city, I was really scared because so much graffiti on the buildings' wall. Then I looked up, and I saw a lot of power lines over my head. Although they were not dangerous, I still felt unsafe since I thought they might fall down. These things prevented me from enjoying the beautiful sights of the city. I also remember the time when I was a student at a university. Once I was so busy with my assignments that I did not tidy my room for two weeks. Looking at the messy room caused me so much stress that I did not want to study. Then I decided to clean the room and put my thing in their proper places. I also bought a small plants and placed it in a corner of the room. These simple actions increased my motivation and helped me to focus on my learning.

Questions.

- How did the author feel when she saw the power lines?
- Why did she have that feeling?
- What was she busy with?
- What happened when she looked the messy room?.....



Question VI. Write the correct form of the given words

- Question VII.** There is a mistake in the four underlined parts of each sentence. Find the mistake (A, B, C, or D) and correct it. / Tìm và sửa lỗi sai trong câu.

- Question VIII. Complete the second sentence so that it has similar meaning to the first sentence.**

- 



Written Test No. 3

Grade 7 and 8

5. The last time I saw you was 3 years ago.

I _____

6. Somebody will move all of your luggage to the hotel.

All of your luggage _____

7. It is difficult to solve this problem.

Solving _____

8. People wash the used plastic bottles with water.

The used plastic _____

9. Can I sit here?

Would you mind _____

10. The distance from Ha Noi to Hai Phong is about 100 km

It is about _____

11. She usually walked to school last year.

She used _____

12. Although he studied hard, he didn't pass the exam

Despite _____

13. After she had explained everything clearly, we started our work.

By the time _____

14. They can't make tea with cold water.

Tea _____

15. Somebody has taken some of my books away.

Some of my books _____

16. The teacher explains the lesson.

The lesson _____

17. Mrs Green is cooking the food in the kitchen.

The food _____

THE END